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The June High Life Highland (HLH) Board meeting took place at the Learning Centre, Highland Archive Centre in Inverness on Wednesday 25 June 2014 at 2.30pm
First on the Board agenda was an update from the Health and Wellbeing Manager on progress being made by High Life Highland (HLH) on projects and areas of work which demonstrated a willingness and ability to contribute to the preventative agenda. This covered some of the excellent work going on including You Time, OTAGO, Knowing Me Knowing You, amongst others.  Directors were impressed with the range and quality of projects being undertaken and welcomed the increased recognition of HLH as a trusted partner in the delivery of the prevention agenda.
The Board reviewed an update on progress made in implementing the Marketing and Communications Plan, particularly the development of the new website, which is due to become fully operational early 2015. They also heard updates on recent training that had been undertaken by the Chair, Vice Chair and Senior Management Team and the successful launch and initial take up of the 2014 Summer Activity Programme. 
The Youth Convener came along to provide the Board with a summary of her term in office and an update on the recent Youth Voice Conference held in Sabhal Mòr Ostaig, Skye. There were five main areas of activity that she had focussed on during her 18-month term which were important to young people - voting, health, employment rights, youth opportunities and transport. The June conference was well attended with interesting topics and included an independence debate which was well received. Directors took the opportunity to thank the Youth Convener for the hard work and effort she had put in during her tenure.
Standing items –

A financial report was followed by an update from the Chief Executive on various issues, projects and opportunities.
Chief Executive’s verbal updates – 
1)
Changes in Governance Framework and Communications links with the Highland Council.

Following an informal review, the Highland Council had formalised the bi-monthly Leadership meetings with the HLH Chair and Vice Chair and invited them both to 2 meetings each year of the Education, Children and Adult Services Committee. 

2)
Carbon CLEVER. 

Carbon CLEVER was a Highland Council initiative to achieve a carbon neutral Inverness in a low carbon Highlands by 2025. High Life Highland had signed up to the initiative, the aims of which were summarised. 

· High Life Highland had signed up to the Carbon CLEVER Declaration 

· Update on current and future planned carbon reduction measures. 

3)
Request by The Highland Council for High Life Highland Director to sit on the Community Planning Board

The Highland Council had suggested that representation on the Community Planning Board by High Life Highland would help the partnership and a list of Directors and their respective skills had been provided to the Community Planning Board.
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